

HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20515

JOSEPH CROWLEY 7TH DISTRICT, NEW YORK

May 7, 2012

Dear Friends:

It gives me great pleasure to send all of you congratulations on the 21st International Bangla Festival. This is the largest gathering of Bangla language and literature enthusiasts who will gather for three days of festivities.

May you all have a fulfilling experience as you explore the displays of books, music and handicrafts. As thousands gather to partake of this cultural festival, I send you my very best wishes for a fun and successful time.

Sincerely,

Joseph Crowley

Member of Congress